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Management Response 

 
Performance linked funding (PLF) 

The review found that MHMS achieved a performance rating 

of 73% against the agreed targets and indicators.  The 

recommendation was that AUD1,912,410 of a possible 

AUD2,614,000 be paid to MHMS as PLF. 

 

Agreed. 

 

Australia has provided performance linked funding of AUD1,912,410 to the 

Ministry of Health and Medical Services, in line with the recommendations of 

the Independent Assessor. 

Operational recommendations to MHMS 

The review makes a range of operational recommendations to 

MHMS to improve its performance in relation to targets and 

indicators. 

Subject to MHMS decision. 

 

Australia supports the operational recommendations set out in the Independent 

Assessment.  These recommendations were discussed at the Joint Annual 

Performance Review on 1 May 2017.  MHMS have been provided with the 

Independent Performance Assessment.  We will continue discussion with 

MHMS on progress on these actions, including ways in which Australia may 

provide support. 

 

Payment linked performance indicators 2017 

The review recommends a set of targets and indicators for 

2017 

 

Subject to agreement between Australia and MHMS. 

 

Australia welcomes the recommendations for 2017 performance indicators and 

targets.  As noted, in the report, the 2017 indicators were discussed at a meeting 

with the Independent Assessor, MHMS Executive and Australian Government 

on 4 May 2017.  The indicators were broadly agreed at that meeting. Further 

work has been done to ensure that all proposed indicators can be collected.  The 

draft indicators have been circulated to other Development Partners that are 

signatories to the Health Sector Wide Approach for their comment.  The final 

set of indicators will need to be agreed between MHMS Executive and 

Australia. 

 

  


